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CIVIC GOVERNMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 1982 – STREET NAMES 
NEW RESIDENTIAL DEVELOPMENT AT SITE OF FORMER STEWARTS, MID CRAIGIE ROAD, 
DUNDEE (AN5-2020) 
 
A consultation was carried out between 6th January, 2020 and 20th January, 2020 for new street 
names at the above location. 
 
The consultation correspondence was sent to the Ward Councillors, Convener, City Archivist, Council 
Officers and the developer. 
 
The developer suggested retaining the name ‘Stewarts’ to keep links with the history of the site and 
this was put forward in the consultation.  A Ward Councillor supported the name and also suggested 
the use of the product (Barley) as a potential name.  Officers agreed the ‘Stewarts’ name was the 
most appropriate for the site. 
 
No other suggestions or comments were received therefore Committee is asked to approve the 
following new street names: 
 
Stewarts Wynd 
Stewarts Lane 
 


